
HISTORIC DISTRICT ORDINANCE REVISIONS 
Public Meetings 

The City of Savannah and the Chatham County – Savannah Metropolitan Planning Commission 
(MPC) seek your input for revisions to the Historic District Ordinance regarding Height, Lot 

Coverage, Large-Scale Development and Urban Design. 

In 2008, the Mayor and Aldermen established a working group to review the Historic District Ordinance to make 
recommendations regarding Height, Lot Coverage, Large Scale Development and miscellaneous Urban Design issues. 
These recommendations are available for review from June 1 to July 12, 2009 at www.savannahhdrc.org.   
 
Additionally, two public meetings have been scheduled to learn more about the proposed changes and provide an 
opportunity for feedback.  Please note, the same presentation material will be discussed at both meetings. 
 

Please join us Monday, June 15, 2009 or Thursday, June 25, 2009 
Both meetings will be held in the MPC Hearing Room, 112 East State Street from 6pm to 7:30 pm 

For more information call Beth Reiter at 651-1453, or e-mail reiterm@thempc.org  
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